
Dear Graduating Senior and Parents: 

St Malachy Youth Ministry and Junior Class parents are planning a Graduate Mass to 

honor 

the graduating seniors and their families. The Mass will be 

Sunday, May 15th, 2022 at 10:30 am 

Please note the following: 

1. Pictures: Please email, send or deliver a wallet-sized senior picture and the attached 

Stewardship Response form by May 11th  to the church office or Darci Harrison at 

DHarrison@StMalGeneseo.orgThe picture and information you provide will be displayed 

on our special bulletin board in the Narthex. 

2. Mass Participants:  It is always very special when seniors participate in the celebration 

of the Graduation Mass. If you are interested in participating as a musician, lector, or 

commentator, please indicate your intentions on the Graduate Mass Response Form. 

3. Attire: All seniors are invited to wear their graduation gowns to Mass.  

4.  Scholarship:  There are applications for three scholarships offered from St. Malachy 

Church in the Narthex in front of the library, on the piano in the youth ministry room, 

and online on the Seniors tab of the Youth Ministry page. All completed applications 

should be received by May 4th deadline. 

5. A small reception will be held in conjunction with coffee and donuts after Mass. 

This invitation and Stewardship Response form may also be accessed from the parish website 

(saintmalachy.org)  on the Seniors tab.  

See attached Response form for RSVP details 
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